
A new 450-stall 
underground parkade 
is coming in  
Winter 2019

PHASE ONE 
NEW PARKING
2016 to Winter 2019

Royal Columbian Hospital
Redevelopment 

Phase One will add a 450-stall parkade below the mental health facility. 

In the interim we’ve temporarily added a 460-stall employee lot on Braid 
St. (and a shuttle) and expanded the Main Entrance lot by ~100 stalls. 
These offset the 300-stall lot we closed to build the mental health facility, 
and helps to deter visitors and staff from parking in the neighbourhood.

Another multi-level parkade is also proposed for Phase Two.

In summer 2016 the Main Entrance’s parking lot was temporarily expanded, primarily for visitors and 
patients. This area may eventually be relandscaped at the end of the redevelopment.

The corner of Braid St and Brunette Ave. is being leased for employee and construction crew parking until the 
new parkade opens; then it will close. A shuttle drives staff between the lot and the hospital.

While we add beds, we’ll add new parking — a 450-stall underground parkade in Phase One, and another underground parkade is proposed for Phase Two.


